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14/02/2024  14:00:252023/5103/P SUPPRT Andrew Raca I wish to add my support to the planning application for the London Tunnels.

This will be a world class attraction which will enhance the locality greatly internationally.  

This will be a very exciting and important visitor attraction in central London that will encourage more visitors 

and contribute to the prosperity of the area through the creation of direct jobs and by visitors spending money 

on shops and businesses nearby.  

The attraction will showcase an important part of London’s history, from the blitz in the Second World War, the 

work of the Special Operations Executive and also the Cold War period.  In this respect, it will complement the 

existing Cabinet War Rooms as an attractive venue providing important education on London in the 20th 

Century.  It will also be an attractive destination for more modern attractions and given that the facility will be 

below ground, it will have very little impact on the streets above.  Its location means that most visitors will 

come either on foot, or by public transport.  

In addition, there will be important revenues for the council locally that will benefit the community more 

generally.
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